
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/13/2014 3:57:41 AM
To: carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov (carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov); Robert@Energy

Weisenmiller (Robert.Weisenmiller@energy.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Electric Car Recharging in France

Bob and Carla - thought you'd enjoy these. They are more commonplace than not and they always ensure an 
available parking spot in a crowded city.
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